
South Australian  
First Nations Voice to 
Parliament Election
Saturday 16 March 2024

Scan the QR code 
to find out more

Have your say on the future of our lands 
and community, and vote for who you 
want to represent you.

Find out how, when and where to vote 
at savoiceelection.sa.gov.au or call 
1300 655 232.

Only South Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders 
are eligible to vote in the SA Voice to Parliament Election. 

The SA  

Voice Election  

is different from the  

Federal Voice Referendum 


